
 
Dear Akron Residents,  
 
We would like to inform you that, effective January 1, 2025, all trash service customers 
in the Town of Akron will be required to use standardized trash cans that are compatible 
with our trash collection trucks. 
 
The standardized trash cans have been designed to ensure efficient and effective waste 
collection. Please refer to the picture below and details for specifications. 
 
Key Points: 

• Compatibility: The trash cans must fit the design and specifications outlined in 
the attached details. 

• Availability: Trash cans meeting these requirements can be purchased from the 
Town of Akron or any other supplier. If purchased through the Town, we offer 
payment plans and free delivery. 

• Timeline: Starting January 1, 2025, only these standardized trash cans will be 
accepted for trash collection. We will no longer be able to pick up any trash can 
that does not meet these guidelines. 

For more information or to purchase a trash can from the Town of Akron, please call 

970-345-2624. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation as we make this transition to improve our waste 

management services. 

 

Sincerely, 

Town of Akron 

                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

                              64 - 96 gallon rolling outdoor trash can  

                           with wheels and attached lid 


